THIS & THAT

VP Bunce reported
that the Grand Coun-
cil dinner would be
held 2/23/22 at An-
ton’s in Queens Vil-
lage. PESHYV once
again will have a table
there set up for mem-
bers who wish to go
for free and enjoy the
evening.

Our PESHYV patch
production has been
completed but now
has to be made. Due
to the holiday there
was a delay. We an-
ticipate delivery of
this patch (5" high x
4” wide) to be in this
coming Spring in time
for our anniversary.

President McCarthy of-
fered special recogni-
tion to VP’s Duke
Bunce, Brian Tarpey,
and John Hank on their
participation in the an-
nual Polar Plunge in
Fishkill. The fundraiser
for Mahoney’s was a
great success. These 3
men braved the icy cold
water for a great
cause !

PESHV CORNER

Our 10th Anniversary
Bi-Annual Dinner is
being planned for this
coming October at the
Poughkeepsie Grand.
Members who sell a
Journal Ad will be ad-
mitted free to the din-
ner. Details to follow
at the next meeting.
We look forward to
seeing you there !

We welcome aboard
our newest member
Sean Grady who is a
Deputy with the Sulli-
van County Sherriff's
Office. Seanis a
member and past
President of the Hud-
son Valley Regional
Police Pipes &
Drums. Welcome
aboard Sean !

Parade Season is upon
us. March 5that 1 pm is
the Dutchess Co Parade
in Wappingers. We will
be carrying the banner
and marching behind the
pipes & drums band.
March 19th is the Mont-
gomery St Pat’s Parade,
children are welcome to
parade with us in Mont-
gomery as we march be-
hind the pipes & drums
band again. Come one
come all !!!

PROFESSIONAL FUNDRAISERS

Our annual fundraiser

SHILELAGH LAW EVENT

was held at Mahoneys

on 2/26/22. A great
time was had by all.
We packed the place
and did very well on
merchandise sales,
tickets at the door,
50/50 raffles and
more ! Enough mem-
bers came out to help
out with the event
which was a great
success. The 50/50
take home prize was
$5,600 to the winner.
Everyone who came
out had a blast.
HVRPPD did well
playing for the
crowds, a great turn-
out by their band !

Tan Productions has been in
business since 1981. We are
based in Long Island. We will
handle your next fundraiser with-
out dealing with pressured sales
and high commissions.

We are a low key highly profes-
sional organization. We will

handle the details so you don’t

have to !

Contact President Bob Thomas,
Cousin of PESHV Pres. Sean
McCarthy. He can be reached at

cell phone (516) 382-0382.

Give them a call today !

Online PESHV Merchandise

https://www.oneills.com/shop-
by-team/other/police-emerald-
society-hudson-valley.html

Go to the link above to check

out all of our very own PESHV

merchandise. Remember, all
sales will benefit PESHV as there
is an annual kickback in profits.

Brian Tarpey has numerous
items on hand. Contact him
to arrange for a purchase.
These are items available to
purchase from the public.

)= Show your pride in member-

ship here at PESHV !!!




